## THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

April 4, 2013

Mr. Daniel Levy President and Owner

325 West 38th Street, Suite 904 New York, NY 10018 Government Office Furniture Dear Daniel:

It was such a pleasure to meet with you on Monday. Thank you for participating in the roundtable discussion and giving me the chance to hear about the continued importance of 10,000 Small Businesses to Government Office Furniture. Your dedication to entrepreneurship is truly inspiring.

President Obama and his Administration understand the importance of promoting entrepreneurship and continuing the growth of small businesses across our country. Thank you for your continued faith in the United States as a place where the American dream really can come true. Also, please remember that you are a role model to so many Americans inspiring to becoming successful entrepreneurs.

All the best,

Valerie B. Jarrett

Senior Advisor to the President

Varensparreta